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December 20, 2012

CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Penny Ingram

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Solid Waste Collection for Holt/Cobble Creek Annexation Area #5516

Dear Ms. Ingram:

Per the 2008 franchise agreement between City of Auburn and Kent Meridian Disposal
Company, the City will assume the collection and disposal of solid waste in the area annexed by
Ordinance 5516 on January 1, 2013 (see attached map).

The City of Auburn’s contracted provider, Waste Management, will begin servicing the area
listed above on January 1, 2013.

If you have any questions, I can be contacted at 253-931-5103 or jenelson@auburnwa.gov.
Sincerely,

/7

an Nelson
Solid Waste & Recycling Supervisor

Attachment
cc:  Daniel B. Heid, City Attorney
Shelley Coleman, Finance Director

- Marc Davis, Waste Management District Manager
Dennis Manes, Republic Services General Manager
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